
River	Planta,on	
	 	 Sec,on	Two	

Neighborhood News 
 

March 2021  - Spring is almost here!  Time to get things spruced up!  If you 
have an interest in planting flowers around our community, please contact 

Barbara Valentine at 914-705-3720 or Tom Stocker at 615-585-1084. 

Please stay safe, continue to wear your masks, wash hands and social dis-
tance.  Now is not the time to let down our guard!  Hopefully we can get back 
to a new normal soon!  Special thanks to all the health workers, front line 
personnel and those who face the public each day.  We appreciate all you 
do! 

Board News 
*The Flock Safety system has been live, but we are having some issues cur-
rently (likely related to the ice storm). We have contacted Flock to get this 
resolved.  

*At this time, the wood repair project is complete with the exception of punch 
list items. There are still some carport water diverters that Don Kennedy 
Roofing needs to install for that project, and this should be completed very 
soon. 

*To make your monthly HOA fee, use this link:  
HTTPS:// www.hoabankservices.com  For more information, go to FAQ on 
the riverplantation2.org website or call 615-297-2824.  

  
Dear River Plantation Section II Homeowners & Residents, 
      The HOA is currently in the process of creating a neighborhood di-
rectory that will be distributed to all homeowners & residents. Please 
note that this directory will not be published on the internet or dis-
tributed to non-homeowners & non-residents.  
     We ask that all homeowners & residents visit  
https://dfloydassoc.com/ to provide our management company, David 
Floyd & Associates, Inc., with your current contact information. If you 
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are an investor-owner, please also provide contact information for your 
tenant(s). If you do not have access to a computer, you may provide 
your contact information by calling 615-297-2824.  
     The contact information currently on file with the HOA will be pub-
lished for owners & residents that do not provide current contact in-
formation. 
    If you do not want your contact information included in the neigh-
borhood directory, please notify the HOA of this before 3/31/2021 by 
emailing RiverPlantation2@gmail.com or by calling 615-297-2824.  

Special Dates in March 
National Women’s History Month 

4th - National Snack Day - or every day during Covid! 

8th - International Women’s Day  

14th - Daylight Savings Time begins 

17th - St. Patrick’s Day 

20th - First Day of Spring  

27th - Passover 

28th - Palm Sunday 

Free Library news :  The books are changed a bit at least once a month so 

keep checking for something to your liking.  Also it is great to see it being 

used.  Please send any comments to kmporter400@gmail.com. If you have 

books you want to donate to the Free Library, feel free to drop them off at my 

carport at 605 Plantation Ct. 
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